
 

 

VERNONIA SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Vernonia School District has the following surplus items for sale or donation: 

 Six Cheerleading Stunt Mats 6’ x 42’.  Bids to purchase will be accepted via email to 
 bcarr@vernoniak12.org by 4:00 pm, Friday, September 29, 2023.  Minimum bid is 
 $400.00.  Highest bidder to be notified Monday, October 2, 2023 and is responsible for 
 pick-up of item by October 9, 2023. 

 Twelve Girls’ Basketball Reversible Uniforms.  The District will donate the uniforms to 
 an interested party.  Please submit interest to twilliams@vernoniak12.org by 4:00 pm, 
 Friday, September 29, 2023. Recipient(s) to be notified Monday, October 2, 2023. 
 
Vernonia School District is not responsible for injury or damage to persons or property arising 
from, or as a result of, inspection, sale or use of any of the goods being offered for sale. All 
items are sold or donated on an “as-is, where-is” basis.  The District makes no warranty, ex-
pressed or implied, as to the condition or fitness for a particular purpose of any of the sale 
items.   
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